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946 889
Requests were made  
to the Central  
Information Point.

Requests delivered  
to support risk 
assessment and risk 
management of family 
violence cases.

84.3% 94.5% 20 451 7 987
Recruitment completed 
across all Orange Door 
sites.

Staff participated in 
induction training  
(as at 1 November).

Cases were created.  
A case is opened when 
a person (adult or child) 
has been screened and 
identified as requiring  
a response.

Cases created related to 
children. Depending on the 
client’s circumstance the 
Hub response may be by 
phone, email, face to face  
or a combination of these.

Barwon Orange Door 
•	 Opened 31 May

•	 73.8% staff positions filled

•	 Commenced with 
occupancy of ground floor in 
primary premises

•	 Local Government Areas: 
Greater Geelong, Surf Coast, 
Colac Otway, Queenscliff

•	 Four community/Aboriginal 
organisations

Mallee Orange Door 
•	 Opened 31 May

•	 57.2% staff positions filled

•	 Commenced in primary 
premises

•	 Local Government Areas: 
Mildura, Swan Hill, Buloke, 
Gannawarra

•	 Four community/Aboriginal 
organisations

Bayside Peninsula 
Orange Door 
•	 Opened 14 May

•	 50% staff positions filled

•	 Commenced in contingency 
location

•	 Local Government Areas: 
Mornington Peninsula, 
Frankston, Kingston, 
Bayside, Glen Eira, Port 
Phillip, Stonnington

•	 10 community/Aboriginal 
organisations

North Eastern 
Melbourne  
Orange Door 
•	 Opened 10 July

•	 78% staff positions filled

•	 Commenced in primary 
premises

•	 Local Government Areas: 
Darebin, Whittlesea, 
Banyule, Nillumbik

•	 Seven community/
Aboriginal organisations

Inner Gippsland  
Orange Door 
•	 Opened 20 November 

•	 82.6% staff positions filled

•	 Commenced in primary 
premises

•	 Local Government Areas: 
Baw Baw, Latrobe, South 
Gippsland, Bass Coast

•	 Seven community/
Aboriginal organisations

1 November 2018  
– end of monitoring 

period

The Orange Door  
State-wide Launch 

by the Premier  
17 August

FIGURE 2A

Timeline for the first tranche of Support and Safety Hubs

Current State as at 1 November 2018


